Centerville High School PTO/ August 12, 2020

Members Present: Cambra Edmondson- President, Vice President —
Erica Paulson, Membership — Anjeanette Rettig, Treasurer —Susan
Ralston, Coordinating Principal — John Carroll, Scholarship — Melanie
Adams, Secretary — Judy Winfield, Elk Pride — Meryl Mathews (and Jen
Argue via face-time)

Cambra brought the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m. Meryl approved the
minutes from the previous meeting and Anjeanette seconded.

Principal’s report Centerville had planned on having in-person school.
When the county came with guidelines the district switched gears. On
Monday, August 24, there will be an opening day speech from Mr.
Carroll to the students. We will be full remote and will probably
transition to a blended schedule when we return before going full-time.
They are working on a support phase. Classified staff will stay on
payroll to distribute materials and food to students, etc. Freshman
orientation will be held virtual. Thursday, August 20, students will
receive a link to his/her unit’'s welcome. Open House will also be held
virtual.

The curriculum office is putting out a video showing what “class” should
look like. Mr. Carroll stated that few teachers really resisted coming
back in person. The question was asked, “Will we have homecoming?”
We do not know the answer to that question yet. Until we get relief
from the county we can’t open things up. The high school times
(regarding class schedule) will remain the same. The schedule will
come out next week.



President’s report Cambra stated she will do a video for open house.

PTO’s goal is to still do all the activities we normally do. College and
Career Fair will be tricky. An email was sent to all parents via list serve
regarding membership. We have things “for sale” via paypal.

Treasurer’s report Susan went over the proposed budget and it was

revised. Meryl made a motion to approve the revisions to the budget.
Anjeanette seconded the motion. Revisions were approved.

Scholarship Nothing to report.

Membership Nothing to report.

New business Erica suggested we sell window clings when students

pick up curriculum materials.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:31.
Submitted by secretary,

Judy Winfield



